
17. COMBINED COMMITTEE  
 
 The Board considered a report of its Combined Committee meeting held on 9 October 2002 and 

resolved to adopt the following recommendations: 
 
 1.1 Aynsley Terrace 
 
 (a) That a letter be sent to the City Manager expressing support for inter-unit co-operation 

and collaboration. 
 
 (b) That a copy of the letter be provided to the Board’s Corporate Liaison person, Dorothea 

Brown. 
 
 1.2 Hunter Terrace Options Report 
 
  That the Board recommend that the Council retain the land in its ownership for recreational use 

or open space. 
 
 1.3 Centaurus Road (Colombo Street to St Martins Road) and St Martins Road (Centaurus 

Road to Gamblins Road) 
 
 (a) That public consultation take place. 
 
 (b) That the costs of the project be included in the consultation document. 
 
 2.1 Needs Analysis Review – Hoon Hay 
 
  That the Board hold a special meeting with relevant officers to discuss recommendations 

contained in the report, and decide on who to involve in the process from here. 
 
 3. Other Business 
 
  That a special Spreydon/Heathcote Board Award be provided to Nick Chapman in recognition of 

his long service with the community. 


